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Russell, Amanda 
Wednesday, 20 May 2020 5:47 PM 
Tilyard, Scott (DPEM) 
Semmens, James (DPEM); Rutherford, Bob 
RE: Application for Specified Person status - Anthony Brown - Clause 8 

High 

Further to your email request this morning, I attach below supporting information from Bob Rutherford, Deputy 
Secretary Industry and Business Development that provides further detail on the key aspects of Anthony's 
application for exemption and the criteria that we consider applies. I trust this provides the information you are 
seeking. Should there be any further context that would be useful in the determination please let myself or Bob 
know and we will address ASAP. 

Best 

Mandy 

Amanda Russell I Deputy Secretary 
Business Services I Department of State Growth 
4 Salamanca Place, Hobart TAS 7000 I GPO Box 536, Hobart TAS 7001 
Phone: (03) 6165 51 61 
www.stategrowth.tas.gov.au 
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I write in support of the application by Anthony Brown, General Manager of the West Coast Railway {WCWR) for 
Specified Person status. I believe he qualifies for consideration under the Schedule of Specified Persons direction 

1 

RTI 19-20-55

The following has been released in relation to a request for information relating to Essential Employee Travel 

Restriction Exemptions
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